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SNUGGLE UP WITH A HOT CHOC AND A BOOK 
Tuesday, 15th March 4pm-5pm  

 

 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
As shared with you last half term, this year we are transitioning over to a new phonics 
programme called Little Wandle Letters and Sounds Revised. As part of this work, over the 
next few weeks, will be re-vamping our home reading programme and issuing every child from 
Reception upwards two reading books to take home every week: 
 

• A reading practice book 

• A sharing book  
 

All Nursery children will soon be issued a weekly bedtime reading bag to take home and enjoy. 
 
We are thrilled to invite all children back into school on Tuesday, 15th March to take part in a 
special evening reading event – snuggle up and enjoy a hot choc with a book! 
 
The reading event will be taking place in classrooms from 4pm-5pm. Children are invited to 
come back into school wearing their pyjamas.  
 
Please can we ask that children are picked up at the usual end of day time of 3:15pm and 
dropped off back into school, wearing their pyjamas, at 4pm. Children need to be collected at 
5pm. 
 
We will operate our usual drop off and pick up arrangements: please form a line in the usual 
spaces alongside Gordon Road. Please can we kindly request that children are picked up 
promptly at 5pm to enable staff to leave for their own family commitments. 
 
We will not be issuing any food during the event (just lots of reading, laughs and hot chocolate 

😊) so we advise that children have a quick bite to eat before coming back into school. 

 
Please can we say a huge thank you to those parents who responded to our parent survey to 
confirm that 4pm-5pm was the best time to host this event.  
 
We cannot wait to enjoy a hot choc with a book soon!  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Ms. K Leach            
Headteacher                                     


